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Strasbourg, 13 July 2023 

 
Dear Ms Kročková, 
 
The European Committee for the Prevention of Torture and Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or 
Punishment (CPT) has drawn up its provisional programme of periodic visits for 2023. Your country 
being one of the States included in the programme, I have the honour to give you an advance indication 
that the Committee envisages organising a periodic visit to the Slovak Republic during 2023. A press 
release will be issued shortly indicating all the States to which periodic visits are envisaged in 2023 (cf. 
Rule 29 (4) of the CPT’s Rules of Procedure). 
 
Formal notification of the CPT’s intention to carry out the above-mentioned visit to the Slovak Republic, 
as provided for in Article 8, paragraph 1, of the European Convention for the Prevention of Torture and 
Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment and Rule 33 of the Committee’s Rules of Procedure, 
will be sent to you before the visit takes place. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Alan Mitchell 
 

Cc: Ms Oksana Tomová, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary, Permanent Representative 
of the Slovak Republic to the Council of Europe 
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